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St Mary’s Catholic First School 
Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD 

Tel: 01305 262258 

Fax: 01305 257101 
E-mail:  office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 Head Teacher:  Mrs Paula Fearn 
 

 

 

29
th

 April 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Our ‘Eco Schools’ assessment day was postponed and will now be on Friday 6
th

 May.  

We are hoping to achieve the Green Flag award! 

 

The children are looking forward to their hot dog and film night this evening which 

starts at 5 pm. Children will need to be signed in and out – the evening ends at 7.30 

p.m. 

 

Year 2 are off to Lyme Regis today to the fossil festival, I’m sure they will have a great 

time learning all about fossils and dinosaurs. 

 

There is a flyer coming home today about the quiz night on 20
th

 May, tickets are now 

available from the office.  They are £5 each, we are looking forward to a fun evening. 

 

We are taking part in ‘Wig Wednesday’ to raise money for the charity Clic Sargent, 

who help children and families affected by cancer.  This will be on 25
th

 May – more 

details to follow. 

 

Father Barry will be in school on Friday 27
th

 May to say Mass for the whole school at 

10.30 a.m.  You are all welcome to join us and stay for a tea or coffee afterwards. 

 

We finish for half term on 27
th

 May and the children return on Tuesday 7
th

 June, as 

there is a staff training day on 6
th

 June. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 


